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My name is James Alexander Dolph, I reside in Bridgton, Cumberland County and 
am the owner and sole operator of Dolph Craft Cannabis. I have been a licensed 
caregiver and business owner since 2022 and have continually complied with all 
regulations and have successfully passed all inspections. I operate under a 500 sq. ft 
flower canopy and am a small business that has very tight margins of profit. This is 
the only source of income my family has.  Thank you for providing the opportunity to
voice my concerns on something massively important to me, my familys lively hood, 
and on something that could completely destroy the Maine Medical Program that we 
know and love it to be. 
DO NOT PASS - Bills like LD1847 that would have the medical program basically 
mimic the adult use requirements would completely destroy the unique and thriving 
medical  program for what it is! These testing, track and trace programs that have 
been implemented in AU have had countless problems on multiple fronts not to 
mention the absolute frightening amount of remediated trash product a large % of big 
AU producers are putting out as “safe” cannabis. This bill will destroy countless small
businesses that make up the beauty of the medical program, limit countless patients to
certain strains and dosages that they may need for their medical  problems, and 
demolish any true aspects of a medical cannabis program. This is a massive mistake if
passed. 
Thank you for taking the time to read and consider my opinion on this bill! 


